
Increased  concern  over
welfare of missing man Graham
O’Malley

There is increased concern for the welfare of a 29-year-old
Edinburgh man who has been missing since Saturday.

Graham O’Malley was last seen leaving a relative’s home in
Wolsley Terrace in Craigmillar at 11.20pm on Saturday.

He is described as white, 5ft 10in, with a shaved head and
fair skinned, but currently has a slight tan.

He was last seen wearing a black leather bomber jacket, jeans,
brown high-top trainers and a grey woollen hat.

Graham also has a celtic band tattoo on one of his upper arms
and is known to wear glasses and contact lenses.

Inspector Steven Duncan from Craigmillar Police Station said:
“Graham enjoys travelling and has travelled extensively around
the world.

“At this time we’re concentrating our inquiries within the
Edinburgh area and I would ask that anyone who believes they
know  Graham’s  current  whereabouts  to  contact  police
immediately.
“I would also ask Graham to get in touch with his family,
friends, or with us and let us know he is safe.”

Anyone  with  information  about  Graham  can  contact  Police
Scotland on 101.
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